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NDIR Submission from Vic Smith 

Hi there, 

National Disaster Relief Fund Lotto on a Friday night would be the way to go to cover the cost of National 
Disasters in the future. People don’t want any more taxes or levy’s because once they pay a tax or levy they 
don’t have any chance of receiving any of that money back. With a National Disaster Relief Fund Lotto on a 
Friday night people have a chance of a return and it would be more appealing to them. 

This would be a far quicker way of raising money for Disasters as a nation. 

People will not trust the disaster insurance. The insurance company will find a way to get out of paying for 
the disasters as they do with car, house and contents insurance covers. I hope you give this some serious 
thought as it is very important to make sure the money is there for future disasters. 

Thank you. 

Take Care, 

 

Vic Smith, 

Kwinana branch member of the Labor Party.  

 


